
Wednesday, March 13, 2019
6:30 – 8:00 p.m.

201 International Center

For more information contact Chad Papa
At msupeace@msu.edu.

If you require a reasonable accommodations when attending a Peace Corps event, please email Chad Papa, 

msupeace@msu.edu, and provide details of the reasonable accommodation you are requesting.
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